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 Service above  self                                                                    

                             

          Centenary Supplement 

 

 

 
President Richard wrote “ The feedback after the           
Centenary celebration was almost universally 
congratulatory. One Past District Governor colleague tel-
ephoned to say 'what a great way to celebrate this mile-
stone - in fact it was one of the most enjoyable Rotary 
functions my wife and I have been to.' 
After all the hard work, for which I am most grateful, that 
Paul and Barbara Lockley, Richard Horrell and Brian 
Woolley put into making the event such a success, I am 
extremely satisfied that we presented the event in the 
way that we did, despite number of setbacks. “ 

 

When I put the June HUB to bed I was without the pictures from Gordon Nicklin  who was our               
photographer  for the night. It was a  pity to miss  out on these so I have  put this supplement together. 



 



   
  
                                                                           
  
  
  
  
                                                                            
  
  
                                           
  
  
                                                                        
                                                    
  
  
  



 

Hope you enjoyed these and many    
thanks to Gordon Nicklin.        

   Stop         

Press   
  

  

          

 

Peter Hand would like you to know that there 
are still a  few places on the Canal Trip on the 
9th September. If you  are interested, please 
contact Peter as  soon as possible. 

  Rotathlon  Crown Green  Bowls 

Arrangements have  been made  to hold the 
club  rotathlon crown green bowls competi-
tion at  the 
Penn Fields 
bowling  club  
on  July 6th. 
To  take part  
please        
contact  Peter   
Hand 


